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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
'

t WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

.....

August 6, 1982

Mr. Vincent M. Idoe / '>

722 Chestnut Street ' >

Suite #800 IN RESPONSE REFER
St. Louis, M0 63101 TO F01A-82-346

i eDear Mr. Igoe: '
' s

. <

This is in response to your letter dated July 22, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all
inspections made by OSHA of the Union Electric Callaway County Nuclear
Power Plant, and any related documents. You also requested "any information .

regarding how you go about letting the employees of Daniel International
know beforehand that you're coming to make an inspection".

{

You also asked:
,

"Is there some document or other means of identifying when,
where, and how they were notified in advance that your inspectors
were comming?"; and

"Also we would like to know if any action would be taken by OSHA'if
enough sworn statements are produced to establish this allegation."

In response to your request, we have determined that the NRC does not
have any records or documents on inspections made by OSHA of the Union
Electric Callaway County Nuclear Rower Plant, Callaway County, Missouri.
I have beer advised by our Region III office in Glen Ellyn, Illinois,
that the dRC does not make any announcements that an upcoming NRC
inspection is planned at any nuclear facility. Our Region III office
has advised us, further, that it does not know if OSHA notifies personnel
in advance of an OSHA inspection of a facility.

We suggest you may want to direct your inquiry on these matters to OSHA Y
at the following address:

Mr. James Foster
Director of Information and Consumer Affairs (OSHA)
Room N3637
Francis Perkins DOL Building
200 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Wa~shington, DC 20210

Of fice # telephone number: (202)523-8148

This completes our action on your request.

Sincerely,

8208260035 82o806 . J. M. Felton, Director 2
,

Division of Rules and RecordsPDR FOIA PDRIGOE82-346 Office of Administration
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